
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 7 -  Thursday 21st October 2021 

Xmas4schools 
The children have been busy creating some masterpiece artwork that can be turned into Christmas cards, 
calendars, mugs and gift labels.  For every item bought by our families school will receive some funds to then 
spend on our children’s learning resources. 
Xmas4schools will send a unique order code and access link direct to parents, please complete the forms 
link  sent with this newsletter with your email address and mobile number in order to receive this.  
 

Dear Parents, 

We are so pleased to have finished this half term on a beautifully sunny afternoon.  We were able to hold 
our Harvest Festival outside today and enjoy the celebrations together as a whole school.  We listened to 
super singing from our Children in Nursery, Class 1 and Class 2 while Class 3 entertained us with some 
superb poetry.   Well done children!  And their amazing staff for helping them to prepare for the festival.  
We have been so impressed with your generosity and kindness in donating so many food items to the  
Launceston Food Bank.  Many families in the Launceston area will benefit from this over the half term 
break, many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is still time to return your parent feedback responses see email on 18th October. I look forward to 
hearing from you, and thank you to those of you that have already responded.  

I hope you have a lovely half term, the children have been working hard and throwing themselves into 
school life and so they all deserve a good break, as do you! Take care and stay safe.  

Mrs Bancroft 

“Working, Learning and Achieving Together” 



         

 

Swimming 
Swimming will continue for Y1-Y4 on Wednesday 3 November.  

After School Clubs 
After school clubs will restart week commencing 15 November.  
More information will follow after half term.  

Dates 

22 October 21 – INSET DAY  

25-29 October 21 – HALF TERM  

2 November 21—Parents meeting for Y5/6 Residential trip 

9 November 21—Parents evening 

11 November 21 – Flu Vaccinations 

11 November 21—Parents evening 

08 December 21 – KS1 Christmas play 2pm  

09 December 21 – KS1 Christmas play 6pm  

10 December 21 – Christmas jumper day  

14 December 21 – Carol Service  

15 December 21 – Christmas lunch  

20 December 21 – 3 January 22 – CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS  

4 January 22 – INSET DAY  

18 February 22 – INSET DAY 

21-25 February 22 – HALF TERM  

11 – 22 April 22 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

30 May – 3 June 22 – HALF TERM 

6 June 22 – Queens Jubilee  

Lunches 
The new menu for Winter 21/22 is now bookable via ParentPay. There are some tasty new meals, including 
cottage pie, chicken tikka masala and sticky toffee pudding.  
Please ensure lunches for the first week after half term are booked by 5pm Sunday 31st October.  

KS2 Snacks 
Pupils in Y3-6 are allowed to bring in a healthy snack, ideally fruit or veg for morning break. Please ensure 
your child’s snack is NUT FREE as we are a nut free school. Many thanks. 


